
In 1913 the citizens of the Tualatin area 
voted to incorporate 

But it was not a unanimous vote! 
The Anti-Saloon League 

Versus 
Business, Boozers and Tax 

Collectors 
City officials and local folks  

 will re-enact the arguments that  
led to incorporation one century ago 

You Are There! 
Sunday, February 17, 2pm 
Winona Grange Hall 
8340 SW Seneca Street 

 

Donations gratefully accepted 

Presented by the Tualatin 
Historical Society 

Information:  503.885.1926 or 503.598.7443 


